
From: Pisarik, Holly <Holly.Pisarik@dss.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/12/2015 1:38:59 PM
Subject: Fwd: Funding for Emergencies

Attachments: EMD fundig.docx
ATT00001.htm
EMD Funding - Skinny.docx
ATT00002.htm

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:
 

From:  "Baker, Josh" <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
 
Date:  October 10, 2015, 12:08:01 PM EDT
 
To: "Pisarik, Holly" <Holly.Pisarik@dss.sc.gov>
 
Subject: Fw: Funding for Emergencies

This is David's initial assessment; I would also look at Act 121 (S.22) of 2014 if you want a good sense of 
what changed with respect to the Board/SFAA's authority to approve intra-governmental loans.

From: Adams, Marcia
 
Sent: Thursday, October 8, 2015 5:38 PM
 
To: Baker, Josh
 
Subject: FW: Funding for Emergencies
 
 
 
Marcia S. Adams
Executive Director

The South Carolina 
Department of Administration
1200 Senate Street, Suite 460, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 734-9260 | (803) 734-9002 fax

Note: Act 121 of 2014 (SC Restructuring Act of 2014) abolished the Budget and Control Board. Effective July 1, 2015, the 
Department of Administration has been established. Please update your contact information.
 
From: Avant, David 
 
Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2015 3:33 PM
 
To: Adams, Marcia
 
Cc: Koch, Paul; Lancaster, Ashlie
 
Subject: Funding for Emergencies
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Marcia,
See attached. 1) is my 2014 memo and 2) is a “skinny” bullet point version.
-David


